
Glasgow Community Plan - Performance Framework – Update noted etc. 
 
3 With reference to the minutes of 14th June 2024 agreeing the next steps to 
shape the Local Outcome Improvement Plan’s Performance Framework, there was 
submitted a report by the Head of Policy and Corporate Governance regarding the 
new Glasgow Community Planning Partnership’s (GCPP) Performance Framework,  
 
(1) advising 
 

(a) of the approach that had been taken to co-design the GCPP new 
Performance Framework and the principles that had underpinned this 
shared work; 

 
(b) of the series of core outcomes that had been proposed for delivery by 

the Partnership as well as a suite of measures that would provide 
insight in relation to progress and impact and which would drive action; 
and 

 
(c) of the work required of partners to fully test, iterate and develop the 

Performance Framework over the course of the next 6 months; and  
 

(2) detailing in the appendices to the report, definitions of the GCPP’s agreed 
approaches, the GCPP Wireframe Framework Structure and the GCPP 
Framework measures. 

 
After consideration, and having heard a presentation from Adam Hall, The 
Improvement Service regarding the work carried out to support the Partnership in the 
development of the Framework, the Partnership 
 
(i) noted 

 
(A) the process undertaken to create the new Performance Framework 

and acknowledge this is a test of change in a wider public service 
reform context; and  

 
(B) that further updates would be brought back to the December meeting; 
 

(ii) discussed and provided feedback on the proposed outcomes and the suite of 
measures to understand impact and drive action for the citizens of Glasgow; 
and  
 

(iii) agreed to work with partners to 
 
(A) further socialise and test these over the next 6 months, including 

undertaking wider engagement with communities; and  
 
(B) continue to collaborate on deploying resource and expertise, including 

building capacity to change, to achieve the outcomes in the 
Framework. 


